
National Federation of the Blind of Washington

Marci Carpenter, State Scholarship Chairperson

3200 California Ave SW #35

Seattle, WA 98116

(206) 933-7971 

Mjc59@q.com

May 28, 2013

Dear Sir or Madam,

The National Federation of the Blind of Washington is pleased to announce that once again, at our Annual State Convention, we will be awarding two scholarships to recognize outstanding blind scholars in our state.

All applicants must be;

 1. Legally blind

 2. Residents of the state of Washington, and

 3. Pursuing a full-time undergraduate or graduate course of study

The winners must attend our entire State Convention in order to receive these scholarships. This year’s Convention will be held in Everett, Washington the weekend of October 18th - 20th. Our state office will pay for the winner’s convention expenses. Previous winners are eligible to apply.

This year we will be awarding two scholarships; one in the amount of $2,000 and one in the amount of $3,000.

To apply for our scholarships, students must do the following:

 1. Complete the attached application form.

 2. Submit an essay describing the applicant’s abilities, academic achievements, future  

    goals, hobbies, interests and philosophy of blindness.

 3. Provide high school transcripts and/or all up-to-date college transcripts.

 4. Include three letters of recommendation.

 5. All applicants MUST contact  Marci Carpenter, State Scholarship Chairperson, for a 

    telephone interview. She may be reached at (206) 933-7971.
All completed application packets MUST be received  in our Seattle office no later than Friday,

September 13th, 2013

Please send  all documents together in one complete packet.

APPLICATION PACKETS ARRIVING AFTER SEPTEMBER 13TH, 2013 WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. APPLICANTS WHO DO NOT COMPLETE ALL OF THE ABOVE REQUIREMENTS  WILL BE DISQUALIFIED.

SEND COMPLETED  APPLICATION PACKETS TO:

Marci Carpenter

State Scholarship Chairperson

3200 California Ave SW #35

Seattle, WA. 98116

Application packets may also be submitted via email to: mjc59@q.com
If you have any additional questions, please contact Marci Carpenter at (206) 933-7971 or email mjc59@q.com. Please feel free to make additional copies of this application and letter and distribute them to any interested blind students.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael Freeman, President

National Federation of the Blind

 of Washington


